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.·" March 28, 1995 

Mr. Marty Bowling 
Manager Nuclear Licensing and Programs· 
Virginia Electric and Power Company 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, Virginia 23060 

Dear Mr. Bowling: 

DISTRIBUTION 
C- ,oo.!;:k~!:.: ... J.Tles 

Local & NRC PDRs 
CBLA r/f 

Thank you for agreeing to share Virginia Electric and Power Company's 
experiences and insights regarding the NRC's cost beneficial licensing action 
program during the public workshop to be held here on April 13. As you know, 
the workshop is being sponsored by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation to 
provide a forum for the NRC and. industry representatives to exchange views, 
and share information on both the NRC's Cost Beneficial Licensing Action 
(CBLA) and Technical Specification Improvement Programs (TSIP). The staff 
feels that both these programs ·provide a substantial reduction of unnecessary 
regulatory burden and can enhance safety by allowing staff and industry 
resources to be directed to programs and ac.tivities that have higher safety 
significance. 

A workshop announcement and invitation with a preliminary program agenda, 
worksh9p~information sheet, area map, Two White Flint North Auditorium 
location map, list of hotels, and workshop registration form is enclosed. 

Your willingness to take time out of your ~usy schedule to attend the workshop 
and help inform others about cost beneficial licensing actions is very much. 
appreciated. The NRC would like to encourage greater participation in these 
programs, and your comments will provide an important perspective for others 
attending t~e workshop .. 

If you have any questions or comments in advance of the workshop, please do 
not hesitate to contact Gene Imbro, Di re.ctor, RRG/CBLA Programs at 
(301) 415-2969 or Elizabeth Doolittle of his staff at (301) 415-1247. 

Again, thank you in advance for your participation. 

Enclosure: 

Sincerely,OriginaI Sfgnea Byi 

W' l l . T 'NlLLIAM lT . ..RUSSE.Li; 
1 1 am . Kusse I , u1 rector 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

Peter J. Miner 
Supervisor Nuclear Licensing 
Northeast Nuclear Energy Company 
P.O. Box 128 
Waterford, Connecticut 06385-0128 

Dear Hr. Hiner: 

March 28, 1995 

Thank you for agreeing to share Northeast Nuclear Energy Company's experiences 
and insights regarding the NRC's cost beneficial licensing action program 
during the public workshop to be held here on April 13. As you know, the 
workshop is being 'sponsored by the Offic;e of Nuclear Reactor Regulation to 
provide a forum for the NRC and industry representatives to exchange views, 
and share information on both the NRC's Cost Beneficial Licensing Action 
{CBLA) and Technical Specification Improvement Programs {TSIP). The staff· 
feels that both these programs provide a substantial reduction of unnecessary 
regulatory burden and can enhance safety by allowing staff and industry 
resources to be directed to programs and activities that have higher safety 
significance. 

A workshop announcement and invitation with a preliminary program agenda, 
workshop information sheet, area map, Two White Flint North Auditorium 
location map, list of hotels, and workshop registration form is enclosed. 

Your willingness to take time out of your busy schedule to attend the workshop 
and help inform others about cost beneficial licensing actions is very much 
appreciated. The NRC would like to encourage greater participation in these 
programs, and your conunents will provide an important pefspective for others 
attending the workshop. 

If you have any questions or comments in advance of the workshop, please do 
not hesitate to contact Gene lmbro, Director, RRG/CBLA Programs at 
{301) 415-2969 or Elizabeth Doolittle of his staff at {301) 415-1247. 

Again, thank you in advance for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
William T. Russell, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Enclosure: _ . _ -. 
Workshop Announcement and Invit~tion 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

March 28, 1995 

David A. Smith 
Principal Engineer - Nuclear Licensing 
Public Service Electric & Gas Company 
P.O. Box 236 

. Mail Stop N21 
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 

Dear Hr. Smith: 

Thank you for agreeing tQ share Public Service Electric and Gas Company's 
experiences and insights regarding the NRt's cost beneficial licensing action 
program during the public workshop to be held here on April 13. As you know, 
the workshop is being sponsored by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation to 
provide a forum for the NRC and industry representatives to exchange views, 
and share information on both the NRC's Cost Beneficial Licensing Action 
(CBLA) and Technical Specification Improvement Programs (TSIP). The staff 
feels that both these programs provide a substantial reduction of unnecessary 
regulatory burden and can enhance safety by allowing staff and industry 
resources to be directed to programs and activities that have higher safety 
significance. · 

A workshop announcement and invitation with a preliminary program agenda, 
workshop information sheet, area map, Two White Flint North Auditorium 
location map,· list of hotels, and workshop registration form is enclosed. 

Your willingness to take time out of your busy schedule to attend the workshop 
and help inform others about cost beneficial licensing actions is very much 
appreciated. The NRC would like to encourage greater participation in these 
programs, and your comments will provide an important perspective for others 
attending the workshop. 

If you have any questions or comments in advance of the workshop, please do 
not hesitate to contact Gene lmbro, Director, RRG/CBLA Programs at 
(301) 415-2969 or Elizabeth Doolittle of his staff at (301) 415-1247. 

Again, thank you in advance .for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
William T. Russell, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

·Enclosure: 
Workshop Announcement and Invitation 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555--0001 

March 28, 1995 

Mr. Marty Bowling 
Manager Nuclear Licensing and Programs 
Virginia Electric and Power Company 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, Virginia 23060 

Dear Mr. Bowling: 

Thank you for agreeing to share Virginia Electric and Power Company's 
experiences and insights regarding the NRC's cost beneficial licensing action 
program during the public workshop to be held here on April 13. As you know, 
the workshop is being sponsored by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation to 
provide a forum for the NRC and industry representatives to exchange views, 
and share information on both the NRC's Cost Beneficial Licensing Action 
{CBLA} and Technical Specification Improvement Programs {TSIP}. The staff 
feels that both these programs provide a substantial reduction of unnecessary 
regulatory burden and can enhance safety by allowing staff and industry 
resources to be directed to programs and activities that have higher safety 
significance. 

A workshop announcement and invitation with a preliminary program agenda, 
workshop information sheet, area map, Two White Flint North Auditorium 
location map, list of hotels; and workshop registration form is enclosed. 

Your willingness to take time out of your busy schedule to att~nd the workshop 
and help inform others about cost beneficial licensing actions is'very much 
appreciated. The NRC would like to encourage greater partitipation in these 
programs, and your comments will provide an important perspective for others 
attending the workshop. · · 

If you have any questions or comments in advance of the workshop, please do 
not hesitate to contact Gene lmbro, Director, RRG/CBLA Programs at 
{301} 415-2969 or Elizabeth Doolittle of his staff at {301} 415-1247. 

Again, thank you in advance for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

j;.Jfll--vu.-_ 
William T. Russell, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Enclosure: 
Workshop ,Announcement and -Invltat ion.,- ·.· 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

March 28, 1995 

Gary Detter _ 
Director of Nuclear Regulatory Matters 
Baltimore Gas and Electric Company 
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Plant 
1650 Calvert Cliffs Parkway 
Lusby, Maryland 20657-4702 

Dear Mr. Detter: 

Thank you for agreeing to share Baltimore Gas and Electric Company's 
experiences and insights regarding the NRC's cost beneficial licensing action 
program during the public workshop to be held here on April 13. As you know, 
the workshop is being sponsored by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation to 
provide a forum for the NRC and industry representatives to exchange views, 
and share information on both the NRC's Cost Beneficial Licensing Action 
{CBLA) and Technical Specification Improvement Programs {TSIP). The staff 
feels that both these programs provide a substantial reduction of unnecessary 
regulatory burden and can enhance safety by allowing staff and industry 
resources to be directed to programs and activities that have higher safety 
significance. · 

A workshop announcement and invitation with a preliminary program agenda, 
workshop information sheet, area map, Two White Flint North Auditorium 
location map, list of hotels, and workshop registration form is enclo~ed. 

Your willingness to take time out of your busy schedule to attend the workshop 
and help inform others about cost beneficial licensing actions is very much 
appreciated. The NRC would like to encourage greater participation in these 
programs, and your comments will provide an important perspective for others 
attending the workshop. 

If you have any questions or comments in advance of the workshop, please do 
not hesitate to contact Gene Imbro, Director, RRG/CBLA Programs at 
{301) 415-2969 or Elizabeth Doolittle of his staff at {301) 415-1247. 

Again; thank you in advance for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

William T. Russell, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Enclosure: 
Workshop Announcement and Invitation 
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• UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

James Kenny 
Supervisor Licensing 

March.28, 1995 

Pennsylvania Power and Light Company 
2 North Ninth Street 
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101 

Dear Mr. Kenny: 

Thank you for agreeing to·share Pennsylvania Power and Light Company's 
experiences and insights regarding the NRC's cost beneficial licensing action 
program during the public workshop to be held here on April 13. As you know, 
the workshop is being sponsored by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation to 
provide a forum for the NRC and industry representatives to exchange views, 
and share information -0n both the NRC's Cost Beneficial Licensing Action 
{CBLA) and Technical Specification Improvement Programs (JSIP). The staff 
feels that both these programs provide a substantial reduction of unnecessary 
regulatory burden and can enhance safety by allowing staff and industry 
resources to be directed to programs and activities that have higher.safety 
significante. · · 

A workshop announcement and i~vitation with a preliminary program agenda, 
workshop information sheet, area map, Two White Flint North Auditorium 
location map, list of hotels, and workshop registration form is enclosed. 

Your willingness to take time out of your busy schedule to attend the workshop 
and help inform others about cost beneficial licensing actions is very much 
appreciated. The NRC would like to encourage greater participation in these 
programs, and your comments ·will provide an important perspective for others 
attending the workshop. 

If you have any questions or comments in advance of the workshop, please do 
not hesit~te to contact Gene lmbro, Director, RRG/CBLA Programs at 
(301) 415-2969 or Elizabeth Doolittle of his staff at (301) 415-1247. 

Again, thank you in advance for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

William T. Russell, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Enclosu_re: 
Workshop Announcement and Invitation 
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UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

March 28, 1995 

Dennis Farrar 
Manager, Nuclear Regulatory Services 
Commonwealth Edison Company 
Executive Tower West III 
1400 OPUS Place - Suite 500 
Downers Grove, Illinois 60515 

Dear Mr. Farrar: 

Thank you for agreeing to share Commonwealth Edison Company's experiences and 
insights regarding the NRC's cost beneficial licensing action program during 
the public workshop to be held here on April 13. As you know, the workshop is 
being sponsored by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation to provide a forum 
for the NRC and industry representatives to exchange views, and share 
information on both the NRC's Cost Beneficial Licensing Action {CBLA) and 
Technical Specification Improvement Programs {TSIP). The staff feels that 
both these programs provide a substantial reduction of unnecessary regulatory 
burden and can enhance safety by allowing staff and industry resources to be 
di.rected to programs and activities that have higher safety significance. 

A workshop announcement and invitation with a preliminary program agenda, 
workshop information sheet, area map, Two White Flint North Auditorium 
location map, list of hotels; and workshop registration form is enclosed. 

Your willingness to take time out of your busy schedule to attend the workshop 
and help inform others about cost beneficial licensing actions is very much 
appreciated. The NRC would like to encourage greater participation in these 
programs, and your comments will provide an important perspective for others 
attending the workshop. 

If you have any questions or comments in advance of the workshop, please do 
not hesitate to contact Gene Imbro, Director, RRG/CBLA Programs at 
{301) 415-2969 or Elizabeth Doolittle of his staff at {301) 415-1247. 

Again, thank you in advance for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

hu~ 
William T. Russell, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Enclosure: 
Workshop Announcement and Invitation 
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LIST OF CBLA PANEL DISCUSSION PARTICIPANTS 

Peter J. Miner 
Supervisor Nuclear Licensing 
Northeast Utilities Service Company 
P.O. Box 128 
Waterford, Connecticut 06385-0128 
(203) 440-2085 

David A. Smith 
Principal Engineer - Nuclear Licensing 
Public Service Electric & Gas Company 
P.O. Box 236 
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 
Mail Stop· N21 
(609) 339-5151 

Marty Bowling 
Manager Nuclear Licensing and Programs 
Virginia Electric and Power Company 
5000 Dominion Boulevard · 
Glen Allen, Virginia 23060 
(804) 273-2823 

Gary Detter . 
Director of Nuclear Regulatory Matters 
Baltimore Gas and Electric Company 
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Plant 
1650 Calvert Cliffs Parkway 
Lusby, Maryland 20657-4702 
(~10) 260-3872 

James Kenny 
Supervisor Licensing 
Pennsylvania Power and Light Company 

. 2 North Ni nth Street 
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101 
(610)' 774-7918 

Dennis Farrar 
Manager, Nuclear Regulatory Services 
Commonwealth Edison Company 
Executive Tower West III 
Suite 500 
1400 OPUS Place 
Downers Grove, Illinois 60515 
(708) 663-2093 
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